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FRIENDS OF COLDWATER
10,000-year-old spring—Dakota Sacred Site—Birthplace of Minnesota—Green

Museum

www.friendsofcoldwater.org info@friendsofcoldwater.org
September 19, 2020
Re: Stonehenge
To the Secretary of State for Transport, UK:
Some years ago I visited Stonehenge and Woodhenge and other notable ancient sacred sites in
your lovely countryside. It was a wonderful visit. Among the little moments I remember seeing a
few loose flowers tucked into a small ledge in a great rock.
So now Stonehenge is for sale for the convenience of saving time for automobiles. I thought you
all were smarter than that.
I urge, nay, beg you to deny the permits needed to implement the A303 Dual Carriageway
(Divided Highway) extension: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down Development.
Most Sincerely,
Susu Jeffrey
Founder Friends of Coldwater, last natural spring in Hennepin County

Before it was an historic site, Coldwater was a sacred site.
Friends of Coldwater is a Minnesota Non-Profit Organization




